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This is a serious problem. It appears the ANKC and Victoria Dogs & the Irish wolfhound club of
Victoria all seem to think that this type of breeding, i.e. the deliberate registering of false records is
an acceptable way of running a pedigree dog register. | applaud the action of the NZKC of refusing to
register any Australian import IWs with blanks in the pedigree.

The Irish Wolfhound Club of NZ will also advise any prospective puppy owners of the need to be
aware of the problems of buying a pup from a kennel in Aust which will not be able to be shown or
registered in NZ.

It is a shame that a small group can cause such a big problem. | applaud the efforts the IW people in
Australia and the International world of IWs to try and bring some semblance of responsibility to the
Australian Kennel Club, Victoria Dogs, & the IW club of Victoria.

Doug Wylie
President IW Club NZ, inc.



